
Cherokee County Board of Commissioners  
Purchasing Department 

1130 Bluffs Pkwy, Canton, GA 30114 
Ph:  678-493-6000 ** Fax:  678-493-6035  

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
Solicitation:    2017-122 UPS for Public Safety 
Addendum Release Date: July 21, 2017 
 
Status:   CANCELLED 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in this solicitation.   
 
At this time, the County is exercising its right to cancel this solicitation.  The Procurement Department 
invites you to monitor the County’s website, www.cherokeega.com, for future re-posting of this 
solicitation. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Matt Black 

 

 
 

 

http://www.cherokeega.com/

